Haryana Public Service Commission
Bays No. 1-10, Block-B, Sector-4, Panchkula

ANNOUNCEMENT

It is hereby announced for the general information of the candidates, who had applied for

the post of Deputy Director in Social Justice and Empowerment Department, Haryana against advt.

no. 1(15) published on 21.07.2018 that the Government has withdrawn the said post. Application fee of

the candidates will be refunded in due course.
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Dated: 3l .05.2022



